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Aside from helping us considerably, your Company will also benefit, in
that your display items will serve as a permanent advertisement for
Springfield. In this regard, I would hope that you would join me on
November 10th at our official opening.

In closing, and on behalf of the entire UDT-SEAL Community, I will
appreciate any consideration you may give in this regard. I look forward to
hearing from you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Norman H. Olson

Captain, U.S. Navy (Retired)
Director
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cc: Fred Miller
NAVSEASYSCON (Code 06Z)



